
 

 

 

 

Regular Meeting, Camden City      09/07/16 

 

 

STATEMENT:  This meeting is being held in full compliance with the sunshine act, notice posted in 

Camden City Hall; Courier Post and Philadelphia Inquirer also notified. 

 

ROLL CALL:   President Tacknoff, Commissioners Hanson, Holcomb, Pollitt, Reich, Administrator Kelly 

Heppe, and Kathy McNally present.   

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

MINUTES:  Motion made by Commissioner Reich, seconded by Commissioner Holcomb to approve the 

minutes of the August 18, 2016 meeting.  All agreed, motion carried. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

Reval reports for Barrington, Brooklawn, Gibbsboro & Laurel Springs 
 

ADMINSTRATOR’S REPORT:  

- Administrator Heppe informed the Board she met with Seniors, the Mayor, and code Officials in 

the Whispering Pines Development in Waterford regarding their assessments 

- Letter from Clementon requesting a one-year extension for Reassessment to be effective 2018 

- Motion made by Commissioner Hanson, seconded by Commissioner Pollitt to approve a one-year 

extension for Clementon’s reassessment; effective 2018. All agreed, motion carried.  

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

- Discussion of the continuing Sr-6 issues 

- Discussion regarding move; Pros and Cons  

- Discussion of classes attended at the education conference 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

- Discussion of Trust Account 

 

PUBLIC PORTION: 

 

Being no further business, a motion was made by Commissioner Reich, seconded by Commissioner Hanson 

to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Kelly Heppe 

Tax Administrator   


